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LETTER OF APPRECIATION 
 
It is our pleasure to have witnessed the successful signing of the recent Memorandum of 
Agreement between Universiti Teknologi Malaysia and Imperial College London and the 
launching of UTM Centre for Low Carbon Transport in Cooperation with Imperial College 
London on 22 January 2014. 
 
On behalf of UTM I would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude and 
appreciation for your concerted effort, contribution and cooperation towards the success 
of the event which was graced by The Most Honorable, Deputy Prime Minister of 
Malaysia. 
 
Your contribution and commitment are pivotal in ensuring the success of this event.  
May our bilateral ties and strategic cooperation benefit both parties to bring us to greater 
heights. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
PROF. IR. DR. WAHID BIN OMAR 
Vice-Chancellor 
Universiti Teknologi Malaysia 
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 Director 
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 Professor Ir. Dr. Mohd Azraai Kassim 
 Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Development & Innovation) 
 Universiti Teknologi Malaysia 
 
 Professor Dr. Nordin Yahaya 
 Senior Director 
 UTM International 
 Universiti Teknologi Malaysia 
 
 Professor Dr. Mohammad Nazri Mohd Jaafar 
 Dean  
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